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This bill is not for the people! it's selfish to put that burden on the people of Or. Truck 

drivers will pay double + for their CDL, families who are already suffering from high 

rents, high gas and high groceries shouldn't be burdened with another tax especially 

one that most can't afford! Car registration fees double along with tags! Don't push 

this on the people! The reason you won't put it to a vote is you know it will fail.  Stop 

Taxing the people! Stop taking our kicker, just STOP! 

 


